
 

 

 

 

 

                   

  

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Platte County Board of Supervisors seeks members of the community to serve on the Platte 

County Extension Board. Two Extension Board Members will be completing their term this 

December. This position will be a three-year term beginning in January 2025. 

 

Extension Board members represent and assist Nebraska Extension Staff in Platte County with 

priority issue areas that include: 4-H and Youth Development, Horticulture, Landscape and 

Environmental Systems, Community Resource Development, Water and Integrated Cropping 

Systems, and Healthy Families and Communities. The Extension Board meets six times a year. 

 

Registered Platte County voters interested in serving a term should complete an application for 

appointment by October 1, 2024.  Additional information and an application can be obtained 

from Nebraska Extension-Platte County at 2715 13 Street, Columbus, NE 68601, or by calling 

402-563-4901. 

 

 


